
 

Upcoming Events: 

January 6        -Baptism & Communion in the A.M. Service 

January 7        -Deacon Meeting 

January 17-19     -Teen Snow Camp 

January 20        -Pastor Jon Kopp Preaching in the A.M. Service 

January 25        -Friendship Dessert Reception 

January 26        -Leadership Seminar 

 

Deacon of the Week: 

Pray for our deacon of the week, Scott Mitchell. Along with being 

a deacon, Scott works in the Awana Ministry. Scott and his wife 

Ashley have three children: Brady, Brooklyn and Cason. Scott 

and Ashley live in Midland. 

 

Christmas Card Post Office: 

The Christmas season is done. We will be taking down the 

Christmas card mailbox system. Please do not add any additional 

cards to the boxes and make sure to empty your folders by 

January 6. 

 

2017-2018 CBA Choir CD: 

The 2017-2018 Calvary Baptist Choir CD "Sound His Praises"  is 

back in stock. They are $13 and are available in the school office 

to be purchased. 

 

New Year’s Eve Bowling:  

Bowling sign-up sheets for times and lanes are available in the 

gallery. The times are: 5:00-6:30 P.M. and 6:30-8:00 P.M. at 

Northern Lanes on December 31. The cost is $20 per lane and $1 

shoe rental. 

 

 

 
 

Worship Service 

Sunday, December 30, 2018 

 10:15 A.M. 
 

Announcements ............................................................... Video 

Welcome ............................................................... Pastor Mark 

Hymn #201 ........................................ O Come, All Ye Faithful 

Prayer ..................................................................... Pastor Dan 

Hymn #226 ................... While Shepherds Watched Their Flocks 

Hymn #197 ............................ It Came Upon A Midnight Clear 

Offering Prayer ................................................... Scott Mitchell 

Offertory ............................................................ David Winkles 

Hymn #225 ................................................. Away in a Manger 

Congregational ................ Come, Behold the Wondrous Mystery 

*Children 1st - 3rd grade may leave 

for Children’s Church at this time. * 

Message ................................................................... Pastor Dan 

 

Through the Week: 

Sunday        -No Evening Service 

Monday 5:00 P.M. -New Year’s Eve Bowling 

  6:30 P.M. -New Year’s Eve Bowling 

Thursday    12:00 P.M. -CBA Alumni Luncheon and Chapel 

Saturday 9:00 A.M. -Upward Evaluations 

 

 

Church Office Hours This Week: 

The CBC Office will be closed December 31-January 2. We will 

reopen on January 3. 

Financials November Income            Expenses  Budget           Balance  

01/01/2018                 $41,336 

November  $68,700  $71,500  $75,514         

YTD                              ($9,456) 

Online Giving  $ 7,149 

Thanksgiving Offering $12,496 

Offering  

Envelopes! 

 Many people do not regularly use  

numbered envelopes, but choose to 

use those placed in the pew 

 instead. 

 

If you would like numbered  

envelopes to aid you in your  

regular giving,  please fill out the 

bottom of  this  form and place it in 

the offering plate.  Your envelopes 

will be available before the new 

year in the gallery.   

 

We have un-numbered envelopes 

available  to anyone who desires 

them. 

 

I  would like numbered  

envelopes for 2019: 

 

I give weekly  

(52 envelopes) 

I give bi-weekly  

(26 envelopes) 

I give monthly  

(12 envelopes) 

 

Name _______________ 

Envelope # (if known)_____ 



Year-End Giving: 

Year-end giving and faithful giving in the New Year will allow us 

to fund God's many ministries and God-given opportunities here at 

Calvary.  As we review our financial stewardship over this past 

year, please consider our Unified Giving, General Fund, and 

Missions Fund. Our prayer is to finish the year in the black and 

even with a surplus for future ministries as we move forward by 

faith in 2019.  For year-end giving tax purposes, please be aware 

that our last opportunity to give an offering will be during our 

church service today. If a gift is mailed to the church, it must be 

postmarked by Monday, December 31, 2018 to be included on the 

2018 giving record.  
 

Bible Reading Schedules: 

Daily Bible Reading plans are available in the gallery to be used 

with any Bible. Pastor Dan is encouraging everyone to use this or 

the McArthur Daily Bible so we can all be discussing what we are 

learning with each other throughout the upcoming year.   

 

Security Announcement: 

Starting January 6, 2019, all doors will be locked Sunday 

mornings from 10:30 A.M. - 11:30 A.M. The high school doors on 

the south end will be locked all morning. We thank you for your 

continued support as we strive to make CBC a safe place to 

worship. 
 
Men’s Intercessory Prayer Partner Schedule: 

December 30 - Carl Monroe’s Group 

January 6 - Patrick Brown’s Group 

 

Attendance 12/23/18:    

Sunday School  - 319 

Morning Service - 498 

 

 


